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Children’s University Summer Holiday Challenge 2025 

 

These links are also on the Our Learning > Children’s University page of our website: https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/childrens-university  

Activity 2: https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/    Activity 4: https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/activities/indoor-activities-for-kids/  

Activity 5: https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/collections/healthy_recipes_for_kids   

Activity 6: 100 Quick & Easy Science Experiments for Kids To Do At Home (2025) - Milwaukee With Kids 

https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/childrens-university
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/activities/indoor-activities-for-kids/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/collections/healthy_recipes_for_kids
https://www.mkewithkids.com/post/here-are-two-weeks-worth-of-fun-and-easy-science-experiments/


A reminder from Crosby Library: Sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge - 

• Visit one of our local libraries and tell them your child would like to take part in the Summer Reading 
Challenge.  

• The librarian will sign up your child and give them a collector folder. Your child will set a reading goal. 
• Your child can borrow and read books, eBooks and audiobooks for their Challenge. They can read 

anything they like! 
• The library will provide stickers and rewards for your child’s reading.  
• There is a gift for every two books that are read, up to six books. 

Crosby Library is also a centre for researching your Family History. If you were inspired by our Heritage Week, 
they have free online access to Ancestry and Find My Past as well lots of local history documents. The staff are 
very helpful too! 

 

 



From Friends of Alexandra and Coronation Park: 
We will be holding our annual Family Fun Day in Coronation Park on Saturday 16th August to raise money for 
the playground and lake projects.  
Please follow @coronationplayarea on Instagram for more details. 
Please come along and support us! Bring family and friends too. 

 



From Woodlands Hospice: My name is Sonia, and I’m the Events & Challenges Manager at Woodlands 
Hospice, located in the far right-hand corner of the Aintree Hospital grounds. 

With the school holidays fast approaching, I know it can be a challenge for parents to keep their children 
entertained — especially with the rising costs that come along with it. That’s why we’ve put together a 
programme of fun, family-friendly activities designed not only to inspire ideas for the break but also to help 
raise vital funds for your local hospice. 

 


